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 Ms. Bolton has been working Thornton Fractional South on their Parent 

Empowerment Summit for Saturday April 13th at T.F. South from 8:30-

1:00pm. This workshop will be expressing the importance of 

understanding trauma and social media. Seats are still available. 

 

 The Community Education Department will be attending the area round 

table with South Suburban College Adult and Community Education 

program on May 3rd from 2:30pm-4:00pm.  This program helps the 

members address issues that might be area of need for the local 

communities, such at G.E.D preparedness, ESL and Continuing 

Education.  

  

 Ms. Bolton has been working with our local area Girl Scouts to provide 

an opportunity to have a GS troop at each school.  Ms. Mayse, Assistant 

Principal, is working with her parents and staff at Angelou School to be 

the flag-ship troop site. We are looking for other schools and parent 

volunteers to work with troops. 

 

 Please LIKE and visit our Facebook page for information on events and activities for the 

students and families.    

In and Around the Community 

 Markham Park District:  Spring Break Camp April 22nd -April 26th for students 

ages 4-12.  Call 596-3366 for rates. 

 

 South Suburban College Job Fair on May 21st from 10am-2pm.  Applicants can 

bring resumes for on the spot interviews. 

 

 

 Harvey Park District: Easter Egg Hunt April 13th from 11am-2pm. Holmes Park. 
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